
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, January 11, 2018 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chili  

 Corn Muffin  

 Crispy Chicken Fillet  

 Salad Bar  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Niklas Polonowski  

   Benicio Silva  

   Stefan Soldat       

   

1. The Gurrie Green Team is kicking off the new year with some fun activities!  Join us 

to learn about our new ESP program (Energizing Student Potential).  We will learn 

about the way energy is consumed here at Gurrie as well as in the local 

community.  Come to the meeting on Thursday after school to learn about upcoming 

events and field trips.  We will meet from 3:15 to 4:00 in room 212. 

 

2. Yearbook will meet in Mrs. McGovern's room after school today until 4:00. We will 

take our own yearbook group pic, do some final picture sorting, and start to lay out 

the book. See Mrs. McGovern if you have questions. 

 

3. Interested in joining Fusion?  Applications are due this Friday.  Join us for the 

Agronomics module while we study how to farm and the economics of farming.  We 

will be taking a field trip to Museum of Science and Industry too! See Mr. Eigel, Ms. 

Calder, Mrs. Kowynia or Mr. Sullivan with questions. 

 

4. The girls’ volleyball clinics will be held next in the Gurrie gym. The dates and times 

are as follows: Tuesday, January 16
th

 and Thursday, January 18
th

  3:15-4:45.  

 

5. It’s here! This year’s Musical is Into the Woods Jr and the  audition packets are ready 

to get into your hands! Packets will be done a bit different this year, as Into the 

Woods has gone green! That’s right! The packet can be found on the District Musical 

Website and the Audition form will also be filled out online! CD’s are still available 

to check out in Ms Quinn’s room. If you have any question please see Ms. Quinn.  

 

6. Both 7th and 8th Grade EMM Club is meeting on Tuesday, January 16th in Mrs. 

Kulaga's room. As usual, there are 2 meeting times--3:20 to 4:00 and 5:00 to 

5:45.  Upcoming service projects are: Project CURE, OCP, and LPCS.   

 

7. Calling all chefs! Do you like to cook? Do you like to eat? Then Culinary Club is the 

place for you! Come learn about Culinary Club next Tuesday, January 16
th

 until 

4:00pm in room 108. We will be discussing upcoming meetings, recipes, and 



executive board applications. Anyone is welcome to join culinary club, even if you 

have not taken a culinary class at Gurrie yet. If you cannot attend the meeting but are 

interested in joining Culinary Club, please see Ms. Vogg before next Tuesday.  

 

8. STEM club will meet today after school until 5. Groups must have completed frames 

and motors attached to prepare for our first pool visit. See Mrs. Halper if you have 

any questions.  

 

9. Attention Adventurers! 

 

RPG Club will be meeting tomorrow, after school, until 4 P.M. in Ms. Vogg's 

room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  If you have 

any questions, please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information.  See you 

Friday! 

 

10. Reminder: Gurrie choir will be going to the LT Choir Festival today.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


